
  

 

 

 

1st of June 2020 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

Are you interested in a career change? Would you like to go into teaching? Do you have 
children who are graduating from university this Summer or do you know young people in a 
similar situation? Is your child in year 12 and starting to consider higher education courses? 

We are writing to you on behalf of the networks of  Welsh-medium school who are 
members of the Initial Teacher Education partnership with the University of Wales Trinity 
Saint David (the Athrofa) to inform you of a special event being held online on Thursday the 
11th of June. The aim of the event is to share information about Welsh medium teaching 
courses run jointly by the University and partner schools. Your child's school is part of a 
teacher training network in South Wales, so we kindly ask you to spread the message about 
this event which will talk about the benefits of pursuing a career as a primary or secondary 
teacher at the Athrofa. 
 
We would like to encourage you to join us for a presentation and an informal talk at 7 
o'clock on Thursday the 11th of June to hear the benefits of following the course at the 
University and at potential locations in the South West and South East of Wales. If you are 
interested, please contact Rhonwen Morris or Carwen Morgan Davies at 
rhonwen@ysgolypreseli.com or cmd@ysgolypreseli.com so they can send you the login 
details. This Welsh Medium meeting is held through Microsoft Teams. 
 
If you would like to attend an English medium meeting please join in an open evening led by 
Pembroke Dock School at 5.00 pm on Monday 15th June. Please contact Katie Crockford 
Morris at MorrisK111@hwbmail.net to register your interest and receive the login details. 
Thanking you in advance, 

Yours sincerely 

Rhonwen Morris and Carwen Morgan Davies               Meinir Thomas 

Ysgol y Preseli                      Ysgol Llanhari 
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